Good afternoon,

The start of Road Construction on NM-434 in Coyote Creek in Mora County is beginning on Monday May 6th. Construction will be from Mile Marker 21 to 23. Travelers can expect single lane traffic in the area during construction the hours are from 6:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday-Friday, and 2 lane traffic after construction hours.
The project will include rock scaling operations on the South bound side of the road, with the addition drainage structures and retaining gabion walls. 
The project is expected to be completed in Summer 2025, with the project to be suspended this year in the Fall. Fisher Sand & Gravel has been contracted for the construction, and NMDOT District 4 is overseeing the project. Visit NMRoads.com for more information and project updates.
For Further questions please contact Carroll Strategies at 505-842-6600, or email me at savannah@carrollstrategies.net  

